

Circular 411: Ramadan and Summer 2022 Activities

Date: March 30, 2022

Dear Valued Customer,

Dubai Development Authority (DDA) extends warm greetings to you on the occasion of the Holy Month of Ramadan.

As part of our commitment to support businesses that require temporary tents, kiosks, events, or enclosures for Ramadan or summer activities, we would like to remind you that applicable Event Permit or Building Modification Permit can be submitted by customers through <u>DDA portal</u> or at DDA Customer Service counters.

Please inform all stakeholders/businesses within your communities to obtain the necessary permit(s) from DDA to ensure compliance and to adhere with the relevant Authority guidelines at all times. Any instance of non-compliance can be reported via info@dda.gov.ae or zc@dda.gov.ae further to implementation of your internal compliance process.

For information on Event Permit, please contact DDA Zones Control Department on e-mail: zc@dda.gov.ae

For information on Building Modification Permit, please contact DDA call center on e-mail: info@dda.gov.ae

Regards,

Dubai Development Authority